
NABIAC PUBLIC SCHOOL 

Parents and Citizens Association 

‘Just One Thing’ 

One of the things that makes Nabiac Public School such a great place is our active, friendly, school 
community.  We want to make sure every family (especially new ones) have the opportunity to get 
involved.  Volunteering at school is a great way to meet new people, make friends and your kids get 
a kick out of seeing mum/dad/grandparents or any other special person at school. 

Below is a list of ‘things’ that we would appreciate your assistance with.  Please tick one item (or 
more if you wish) and place your contact details on the bottom of the page. Then return your letter to 
the school office as soon as possible so that we can collate the responses. When the time comes, 
someone from our P&C will contact you regarding participation. 

Thank you in anticipation of your valuable help. 

Yours sincerely, 

Cassandra Thomas 

President P&C 

How Can I Help? 

 
Attend P & C Meetings, once a month, alternating between Monday afternoons at 
1:30pm and Wednesday evenings at 6pm in the library. Keep an eye on the 
newsletter for dates.  

 

 
I can help with Mothers’ Day Stall Preparations Wrapping of gifts etc 
(Week of the 27th April, 2015)  

 

I can help with Mothers’ Day Stall (Week of the 4th May, 2015)  
I can help with serve Mothers’ Day Morning Tea, preferably dads (8th May, 2015)   
I can help with Canteen on Sports Carnival Day (29th May, 2015)  
I can help with Fathers’ Day Stall Preparations wrapping of gifts etc 
(Week of the 24th August, 2015) 

 

I can help with the Fathers’ Day Stall (Week of 31st August, 2015)  
I can help serve morning tea on Grandparents’ Day (9th October, 2015)  

 

Parent Name:    _____________________________________________________ 

Home Phone:     ______________________  

Mobile Phone:   ______________________ 

Work Phone:    ______________________  

Email:     ____________________________________________________ 

 

Thank You 
Please return this letter to the school office. When the time comes, someone from our P&C will 

contact you regarding participation. 


